
                October 18, 2016 
              Garnett, Kansas 

                                               
 

The Governing Body of the City of Garnett met in special session on October 18, 
2016 at 4:30 p.m. at the City Hall with the following present:  Greg A. Gwin, 
Mayor, W. Gordon Blackie and Jody M. Cole, City Commissioners.  Not 

attending:  Joyce E. Martin, City Manager; Terry J. Solander City Attorney and 
Kristina L. Kinney, City Clerk.  Whereupon the written request for said meeting 
as signed by Commissioners Gwin, Blackie and Cole was read as follows: 

 
     We the undersigned Commissioners of the City of Garnett, Kansas 

     respectfully request that a special meeting of the Governing Body of the 
     City of Garnett, Kansas be held at the City Hall at 4:30 p.m. on  
     October 18, 2016 for the purpose of considering the following items, to-wit:  

      
          1. Presentation by League of Kansas Municipalities Representatives – 

                        city manager search 
 
2. Any other lawful business to come before the Governing Body. 

 
 

 

      Signed: 
          

                                                        /s/ Greg A. Gwin 
              /s/ W. Gordon Blackie 
                                                        /s/ Jody M. Cole 

 
The Clerk was instructed to enter such request at length on the journal. 
 

The meeting was called to order at 4:35 p.m. by Mayor Gwin.     
 

Eric Sartorium and Nikki Harrison, representing the League of Kansas 
Municipalities, presented information concerning the services they would provide 
to help Garnett secure a new city manager.  No decision was made. 

 
There being no further business to come before the Governing Body, the meeting 

was adjourned at 6:35 p.m. 
 
 

      /s/ Greg A. Gwin, Mayor 
                  
 

Attest: 
 

/s/ Kristina L. Kinney 
City Clerk 


